
 ISSUED:  December 6, 2016 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1769 

 

In the Matter of 

 

MOUNTAIN HOME WATER 

DISTRICT,  

 

Application to Abandon Water Service 

and Abandon Water Utility. 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF 

HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the hearing 

scheduled for December 7, 2016, in these proceedings and that it will be rescheduled for a 

later date.   

 

Dated this 6
th

 day of December, 2016, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________

Chair 

John Savage 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

 

mailto:puc.hearings@state.or.us

